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Newsletter 2017 / 03     July 2017 

 

Dear Members, 
 

The last Stammtisch took place at the Moevenpick Hotel in Colombo on June 21st. 

Chef Alfred Zuberbuehler welcomed the 24 members and announced - to 

everybody's delight - that he would be serving Raclette on the terrace exclusively for 

our members. It was a very nice evening with the GM, Mr. Markus Marti, joining us for 

dinner, and the members chatting away while enjoying the scrumptious buffet, 

including Swiss treats like Roesti, Spaetzli, red cabbage and a delicious Zuger 

Kirschtorte! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For more Photos please visit our Website: swisscircle.org 

 

 

www.swisscircle.org 
 

Login to Dropbox to copy 

the photos but DO NOT 

remove or delete them! 
 

www.dropbox.com/login 
 

ID: diana@hilly.org 

 
Password: swisscircle 



Sadly, we had to say good bye to Mr. Marco Aeschlimann who worked at the 

embassy for 5 years and was very popular among the members. 

Marco and his family are moving to Ecuador, and we wish him the very best for his 

future endeavours. 

 

INVITATION TO THE SWISS NATIONAL DAY CELEBRATION 

 

Date    Saturday, 29th July 2017  

Time    5.30 pm onwards 

Venue   The Tropical Hut, Mount Lavinia Hotel 

Dinner Buffet  7.30 pm onwards 

Members   Rs 2'000/- net (with a subsidy of Rs 1'700/- by the Swiss Circle) 

Members' children below 12 years: FREE (fully subsidized by the Swiss Circle) 

    (Date of birth to be indicated at registration) 

Guests   Rs 3'700/- net 

Guests’ children  below 12 years: 1'850/- net 

    (Date of birth to be indicated at registration) 

 

Please note that the children's age limit is set according to the hotel rules and is not 

determined by the Swiss Circle. 

 



The wine for the aperitif will be offered by the Swiss Embassy and the soft drinks by the 

Swiss Circle. 

All beverages during dinner are on individual account and will have to be paid 

directly to the waiters. 

 

Please make your reservation as soon as possible, latest by Thursday, 27th July with 

Emil Saladin: Mobile 077 788 7659 or email: secretary.swisscircleSL@gmail.com   
  

 

All the children can look forward to the traditional lampion–procession which will be 

followed by a fireworks display. 

 

 

The committee warmly invites you, your extended family and your friends to celebrate 

this special event with us. 

 

Please patronize our corporate members and sponsors: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Emil Saladin, Secretary Swiss Circle, 414/6 Carnation Park, Thalawathugoda, Hokandara South Mobile 

077 788 7659 Tel. 011 400 6160 Email: secretary.swisscircleSL@gmail.com 

Website: www.swisscircle.org 

Siam City 
Cement Lanka 

Swiss Hotel Management 
Academy 


